
48/24 STREET LIGHTING ON LITTLE TIXALL LANE 

 

To Colwich Parish Chief Officer From Cllr M Forster 

Cttee Full Council Date 11th April 2024 

 

Title (to be included on the agenda) 

TO CONSIDER AND AGREE TO WRITE TO COUNTY HIGHWAYS ASKING THAT 

THEY CONSIDER THE STREET LIGHTING ALONG LITTLE TIXALL LANE. 

Issue 

A resident has contacted me to raise his concerns about how dark it is beyond the 

Hazledene turning. He asks if we can instigate some action to improve the situation.  

 

Recommendation(s) 

That the Council discusses the matter and asks the Chief Officer to raise the matter with 

the County Council Highways Department. 

 

Background 

 

 

Supporting Documents 

 

 


